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From: John Hannon Ir
To: Dudley, Richard; Gallucci, Ray; Weerakkody, Sunil o
Date: 4/12/04 8:52AM
Subject: Re: Narrative of the Manual Actions Story for attachment to the Markey response

See the NEI comment letter that came in Jan 04. They professed to have obtained an entirely different
approach to complicance with III.G from our guidance documents.

John N. Hannon
Branch Chief
Plant Systems Branch
NRR

>>> Richard Dudley 04/12/04 08:41AM >>>
I'm not aware of our disagreement with industry on implementation guidance for Section III.G. If you or
your staff could provide more info I could address it.

Dick Dudley
301-415-1116
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CC: Brown, Eva; McKenna, Eileen

o\11


